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The proposed works relate primarily to the removal of 

deadwood and low growing branches from the trees either 

side of the drive serving the residential care home and 

on the grass area to the front of the site . 

 

The proposed works are reasonable and necessary on 

safety grounds. The work will not adversely affect the 

health or condition of the trees nor will it diminish 

the amenity value of the trees. 

 

Decision - Approval 


